
VILLAGE OF MILL NECK 

IMPROVEMENTS OF 

THE ROBERT DEGRAFF CAUSEWAY 

 

On Tuesday, October 13, 2020, work will begin on installing new curbing and paving on the 

causeway between Factory Pond Road and Frost Mill Road.  The road will be closed during the 

day to all traffic.  Detour signs at the intersections of Feeks Lane and Factory Pond Road and 

Cleft Road and Frost Mill Road will direct traffic away from the project.   

The work may last three weeks depending on weather and other factors.  The road is expected 

to be open when work is not being done and on weekends.  We are sorry for any inconvenience 

to those who regularly travel this road but look forward to an improved causeway road.  

Erosion control measures will be installed before the project begins.  Please visit our website 

for updates and progress reports on this work.  

 

PLEASE CHECK OUR WEBSITE FOR UPDATES   www.millneckvillage.com 

Any questions please contact the Village Office at 516-922-6722 

http://www.millneckvillage.com/

